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Greetings to all sir knights and ladies, 

 

 I realize that by the time you read this, the 4th of July will have passed. I sincerely hope 
all of you had a safe holiday. This is a time when we should all remember exactly what this day 
stands for. 

It is not only to celebrate our independence, but also to remember those brave men and 
women who have answered the country's call to duty.  As your grand commander, I would like 
to personally thank all of our sir knights and ladies for their service. 

The first combined order of the temple had taken place. We have ten new sir knights in 
the state. It was my pleasure to knight these gentlemen and welcome them into our great order. 
I sincerely hope that they will support their commanderies and that some of the more informed 
knights will take them under their wing and mentor them as they should be. 

    

Sam Krafft 

Right Eminent Grand Commander 

 


